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August 11, 2015 

 

 

Peter Kellogg 

PMP Corporation 

PO Box 422 

25 Security Drive 

Avon, CT 06001 

 

Re: Remanufactured Tank and Sump Sensor third party certifications 

  

 

Dear Mr Kellogg: 

 

The Underground Storage Tank (UST) Section is in receipt of the leak detection evaluations conducted by 

Ken Wilcox Associates, Inc. on March 13, 2015 for the leak detection sensors your company 

remanufacturers with the following model numbers: 

PMP Corp P/N OEM P/N  PMP Corp P/N OEM P/N 

62208 794380-208  62407 794390-407 

62209 794380-209  62409 794390-409 

62401 794390-401  62420 794390-420 

62404 794390-404  62460 794390-460 

After review of the leak detection evaluations, the UST Section has determined that the above equipment 

meets the leak detection requirements listed in federal regulation 40 CFR 280.45(a) (as incorporated by 

15A NCAC 2N .0506) and as described in 40 CFR 280.40(a)(3) (as incorporated by 15A NCAC 2N 

.0501) as long as the components used in the remanufacturing process have not changed from the 

components used in the original leak detection evaluations your company had completed on March 13, 

2015 and the sensors are used with non-remanufactured Automatic Tank Gauge consoles listed in the 

original March 13, 2015 evaluation. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact me at the address below, (336) 776-9684 or 

michael.phelps@ncdenr.gov. 

 

 Sincerely, 

  

 Michael Phelps, Environmental Supervisor 

 Division of Waste Management, NC DENR 


